
From: DM S
To: Wertz, Geoffrey
Cc: Helvenston, Edward; Borromeo, Joshua; Torres, Paulette
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: NRC RAI follow-up letter RE: opportunity to review the draft enclosure
Date: Thursday, June 3, 2021 5:51:43 PM

Hi Geoff, 

Thank you. We will be able to submit a response in 30 days. 

Mike 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 3, 2021, at 11:52 AM, Wertz, Geoffrey <Geoffrey.Wertz@nrc.gov>
wrote:

﻿
Hi Mike, attached is a draft of the enclosure to our upcoming RAI follow-up
letter currently in concurrence review. 
 
Please review and advise if you need a conference call to discuss these RAIs. 
 
If a conference call is not needed, please acknowledge, by response to this
email, if 30 days is sufficient time for you to provide your response, or if
additional time is needed.
 
Once we have your response, we can issue the RAI letter.
 
Thanks
 
Geoffrey Wertz, P.E.
Non-Power Production and Utilization Facility Licensing Branch (UNPL)
Division of Advanced Reactors and Non-Power Production and Utilization
Facilities (DANU)
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Work 301-415-0893
Mobile 434-485-6159
geoffrey.wertz@nrc.gov
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<NRC ltr RE ARRR TS RAI responses.gaw.R4 after LA edits (draft) enclosure
only.pdf>
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